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Dear St. Elizabeth Families, 

Happy Valentine’s Day! Today the children will be celebrating this holiday with snacks, special 

treats and candy grams. The children also made Valentine Cards for the residents of Christian 

Health Care. They were delivered yesterday by our HSA.   

I remind our families of the arrangements for Tommy Fitzpatrick. Tomorrow is the wake from 4-8 in 

our church with the funeral Mass Saturday morning at 10am. Please continue to pray for the 

family. The HSA will be reaching out through the class mom’s.  Remember tomorrow is a 12:15 

dismissal but there is aftercare until 6pm. Next week we are closed for winter break.   

On February 28th our 6th and 7th graders will present their group projects as part of our 

Archdiocesan STEM program from 10-2. Please feel free to stop by during that time if your child is 

participating.  

We begin the Lenten Season on Ash Wednesday, March 6th. The week of March 11th, we will be 

administering the Iowa Testing Program for students in grades 2-8. Now that the flu is officially 

over in our school, it is important that we stay healthy so everyone can participate in testing.  

Enjoy the winter break! 

Sincerely, 

Karen A. Lewis 


